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was that the proposal is to rectify a manifest error.  Clause 2.5.9(b) of the Market Rules 
expressly allows for corrections of manifest errors via a Fast Track Rule Change. 
 

Perth Energy’s Views 
 
Perth Energy supports the proposed changes to the Market Rules. 
 
Perth Energy considers that all three issues identified by the IMO in this rule change are 
obvious manifest errors that should be rectified as soon as possible.  It makes no sense to 




